
Announcements for this week: 

Poinsettias in the sanctuary are in memory of loved ones as follows. 

 Jan and Jim Irwin in memory of Judd & Jane Marche and Clark Irwin. 

 Mike and Bobbie Jo Misch in memory of Joe & Millie Misch and Floyd Slagle. 

 Carl and Christine Franzon in memory of Donald Kading and Carl G. Franzon. 

Our Children’s program “Do Not Be Afraid” will be virtual this year.  It will be 

multigenerational and presented on Sunday, December 20th during the virtual 

morning service. 

Women’s Ministries Adopt-A-Family.  All items have been chosen.  Deadline for 

bringing those in is  Tuesday, December 15th. Thank you for blessing this young 

mom and her two children! 

Secret Sister 2020 has come to a close.  All of the gifts are in Bobbie Jo’s office 

and can be picked up during the day Tuesday or Thursday or call the office and 

make other arrangements. Secret Sister for 2021 will not be happening for 2021. 

Do pray for your sister’s in Christ and send notes of encouragement or make that 

phone call to let her know you care. Thanks you to all who participated. 

Christmas Eve Service this year will be virtual due to the suspension of in person 

services.  Join us online at 8:00 pm 

Christmas Morning Service is being planned for an outside service.  So dress 

warm and come join us at 7:00 am 

Portage Lake Covenant Bible Camp is planning on a full summer for 2021.  

Registration is open at PortageLake.org. Discounts for registration by mid January. 

Budget Update: 

Life of the church needs through November 2020: $180,125 

Life of the church giving through November 2020: $175,450 

Current Shortfall through November 2020: -$4,675 

 


